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= Accent

Prince Edward Island Union of Public Sector Employees

Call for Nominations: Director Positions

in Odd Numbered Locals

Nomination deadline for Director
positions in odd-numbered
locals: August 1, 2011 (4:00 p.m.)

PEI UPSE’s Membership Services Commit-
tee has issued a call for nominations for
Directors in odd numbered locals.

To be eligible for nomination as a Director a member must:

- be in good standing for at least the previous twelve months (1 yr.)

- be nominated by a member in good standing of the applicable local

- have completed the Welcome to PEI UPSE or equivalent course

Nomination forms are available on the PEI UPSE website (www.peiupse.ca) or by
calling the union office at 902-892-5335 or 1-800-897-8773. All nominations
must be received at the union office by 4:00 p.m. on August 1, 2011. Union policy
outlines that a biography must be included with the nomination form (mandatory).
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The Accent is an internal publication of the Prince Edward Island Union of Public Sector Employees. Comments, questions, concerns and suggestions
should be sent to: Mark Barrett, PEI UPSE Communications and Campaigns Officer, at mbarrett@peiupse.ca.

Note to members distributing The Accent:
Because the material contained in this publication is often of a time-sensitive nature, please post or distribute it as soon as possible.

PEI UPSE is proud to represent over 5000 members in the public and private sectors.
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PEI UPSE Contest: Name the rooms at the newly

renovated union office!

There are four rooms (the boardroom and three meeting offices)
at your newly renovated union office that need to be named.
Come up with a name and why you chose it, and submit your sug-
gestion/s by email or call the of-
fice at ,or toll free at

Be sure to include your rationale for the name
you choose, e.g., if a member suggests the name
- PSA Room - the rationale is that PEI UPSE was
once called the Public Service Association.

Prizes will be awarded for the names selected. All suggestions will be reviewed by the PEI UPSE Executive
and then brought to the Board of Directors for approval.

Donate or lend your union memorabilia to PEI UPSE

The union’s 50th Annual Convention is 2.5 days long this year and will take
place on November 17, 18 and 19, 2011. Your 50th Committee has some spe-
cial initiatives in store for Convention and needs your help with one of them!

A display will be set up at Convention highlighting the union’s history over
the past five decades. If you have any items that could be part of the display

please consider donating or lending them to the union.
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)‘ Memorabilia might include name tags from previous )1
)‘ conventions, old pay stubs, contracts, pamphlets, signs, )

(

)( literature, media clippings etc. )(
)
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Please drop off or mail your items as soon as possible to: PEI UPSE, 4 Enman Crescent, Charlottetown, PE
(C1E1E6). If you require any assistance, call the union at 902-892-5335 or toll free at 1-800-897-8773.

Prince Edward Island Union of Public Sector Employees
4 Enman Crescent, Charlottetown, PE.l. C1E 1E6
902-892-5335 or toll free 1-800-897-8773 (1-800-897-UPSE)
Fax: 902-569-8186, Email: peiupse@peiupse.ca

PEI UPSE is proud to represent over 5000 members in the public and private sectors.



